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The Inland Empire Utilities Agency Appoints Jasmin A. Hall to the Board of Directors 

Chino, California – The Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) announced today that Jasmin A. Hall, a resident of Fontana for 
nine years, has been appointed to the Inland Empire Utilities Agency Board of Directors. Hall will represent Division Four, 
which includes the city of Fontana and portions of Rialto and Bloomington. Hall received her appointment after a unanimous 
vote by the Board.  
 
“We are very pleased to have Ms. Hall join the IEUA Board,” stated Terry Catlin, board president. “Ms. Hall will bring a wealth 
of experience to the Agency. She has a diverse résumé which includes volunteer work in the community and serving on the 
Fontana Planning Commission.  She understands the needs of the community and the utility industry.”   
 
Hall’s experience in the public sector includes employment at Southern California Edison (SCE) where she worked for more 
than 27-years in a variety of capacities including serving as a business and utilities analyst. In this capacity, she worked on 
utility programs and projects in the Inland Empire. During her tenure at SCE, she served as a conservation technology 
ambassador.  In this position, she promoted energy conservation to local businesses and community members.  She provided 
education on available resources such as energy-efficient rebates.  
 
Most recently, Hall served on the Fontana Planning Commission as the secretary. The five member commission reviews 
development applications and proposals. The role of the commission is to make recommendations to the city council on 
changes to the development code or land use policies for the city.  
 
Hall’s commitment to the community goes far beyond her work experience.  “I believe in the well-being of my community 
which includes making sure that we have a sustainable water supply,” stated Hall. “I will be a good steward on the IEUA board 
and will continue to educate the public.  It is always a pleasure to venture into new challenges.” 
 
Hall holds a Bachelor of Science in Business Management from the University of Phoenix and a Masters of Business 
Administration in Human Resources Management.  She also has received a project management certificate from the 
University of California, Irvine through their extension program. 
 
The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal 
wastewater collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 830,000 people.  The Agency’s 
service area includes the Cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Fontana, Montclair, Ontario and Upland, as well as the Cucamonga Valley 
Water District, Monte Vista Water District, and Fontana Water Company.    
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